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Canal Winchester Winterfest 2023!
The CLC Home Office had the opportunity to participate in the Canal Winchester Winterfest. Kathi Amstutz, CLC 
Sales Director and Celeste Stultz, CLC Creative Director represented CLC at the family event. So many beautiful 
families visited our table to play our game and learn about the importance of life insurance as well as the annuity 
opportunities CLC offers. It was a rainy night but that didn’t stop the fun, festivities and learning! Thank you to 
everyone that stopped by to visit and make our night. CLC appreciates you and your desire to protect your family.



Upper Sandusky CLC and KofC members held purse bingo at the Upper Sandusky KofC Hall. Along 
with bingo, three specialty purse raffles, and a community basket raffle was held. Food was also 
provided for purchase. All money raised with the bingo and raffle purchases will be donated to Upper 
Sandusky St. Peter and Carey Our Lady of Consolation elementary schools. The council wants to thank 
everyone who donated and attended this yearly event. 
 

Purse BINGO Success!



 

 
  

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Fairy’s Facts

Lord, in this holy season of prayer and song and 
laughter, we praise you for the great wonders 
you have sent us: for shining star and angel's 
song, for infant's cry in lowly manger. We 
praise you for the Word made flesh in a little 
Child. We behold his glory, and are bathed in 
its radiance.

Financial security is THE best gift 
you can give your family this 
season! Contact your local agent,
or the CLC Home Office, to 
secure your family’s future with 
life insurance.

As we near the end of 2023 the CLC Board and I want to 
thank all CLC members, agents and staff for the many 
ways you support CLC. We are a Fraternal organization 
that supports our families, schools, churches and 
communities. With each CLC purchase we are able to 
continue with our mission which is to meet the needs of 
individuals by providing secure financial products, 
fellowship and service to others. 
 
December is a busy month. Christmas parties, school 
programs, sending Christmas cards, shopping, cooking 
and baking. My grandchildren are already asking when 
cookie day will be. My family is very fortunate to be able 
to attend Mass and spend time together during the 
Holidays. Remember the greatest gift we can give is our 
time and a smile. 

The CLC Board and I wish you a Blessed and Merry 
Christmas and a Safe, Prosperous and Happy New Year. 

Making A Difference: The Upper 
Sandusky KofC and CLC council #86

Back row: Principal Brittany Craddolph, CLC members Barb Grasz, 
Fairy Wagner, Teresa Brodman, Carolyn Riedlinger, 
Deb Mullholand and Kof C members Jerry Davidson and 
Mike Alspach. Purse BINGO proceeds to St. Peter school students.

Kof C members Jerry Davidson and Mike Alspach and CLC 
members Deb Mullholand, Teresa Brodman and Barb Grasz present 
Purse bingo proceeds to Carey Our Lady of Consolation school 
students.

Upper Sandusky Council 86 took a bus trip to Savannah 
Georgia and stayed on Tybee Island. While in Savannah 
we visited St. John the Baptist Cathedral and attended 
Mass. Members could also visit the Tybee Island 
lighthouse and many sites around the city. 

Upper Sandusky Council #86
On The Road Again! 
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REMINDER...
The cold winter months are fast 
approaching!
Check on your friends and neighbors. 
Not everyone has enough or adequate 
heat or food in the winter months. 
Make sure they are not alone or 


